



October 18, 2013

00540051 Mr Reginald B Holland Greenview Upper Elementary School 1825 S Green Rd South Euclid, OH 44121-4211

Dear Mr Holland or Current Principal:

Thank you for your school's affiliation with the National Elementary Honor Society (NEHS), the nation's premier student recognition organization for elementary students. The NEHS **Annual Certificate of Affiliation** for your school's Honor Society chapter is enclosed. Please display this certificate with pride. It heralds your commitment to recognizing and promoting student excellence and lets your students, faculty, parents, and community know you have the support of the national office for your chapter and its activities.

We are enclosing a **member-school decal** for you to display indicating that your school has an active chapter for the 2013-2014 school year. We hope you will use this to indicate to all the value your school places on its Honor Society chapter.

In addition, your chapter's affiliation provides a variety of resources. Your adviser can remain informed about current issues with the quarterly e-newsletter, *NEHS E-News*, and other features in our quarterly print newsletter, *NEHS News*. On our website, www.nehs.org, your adviser can access the Adviser Zone for chapter management tools, resources to share with students and staff members, and lots of ideas for chapter service projects.

NEHS has been developed by NASSP in cooperation with our colleagues at NAESP. Both associations consider NEHS an essential tool to assist you in building and maintaining a positive school climate for all students, and we hope our many chapter resources are assisting you in that effort. We look forward to serving you once again this year. Good luck with your chapter throughout the school year, and thank you for renewing your affiliation.

Sincerely,

Ann D. Postlewaite

ann D. Postlewart

Director of Student Programs

Questions? For general questions or those related to policy or procedure, e-mail us at nehs@nehs.org, or contact our membership department at membership@nehs.org or call 866-599-6347. We have included your School ID Number with your contact information at the top of this letter. Please have this reference handy when contacting the national office.



National Elementary Honor Society

Annual Certificate of Affiliation

This certificate is presented to

Greenview Upper Elementary School

for recognizing and promoting the important qualities of scholarship, leadership, service, and character in students by maintaining an active chapter of the National Elementary Honor Society.

Effective through

June 30, 2014

JoAnn D. Bartoletti Executive Director NASSP

ans Destricti

Gail G. Connelly Executive Director National Association of Elementary School Principals